
Public Notice 

Education  

New Jersey State Board of Education 

Notice of Public Hearings 

Take notice that pursuant to N.J.A.C. 6A:8-2.1(a)6iv, the State Board of Education will 

hold three regional public hearings to receive comments on the draft revisions to the New Jersey 

Student Learning Standards in English Language Arts and Mathematics. Members of the public 

are invited to participate in the hearings by registering to speak by visiting the following website 

at https://homeroom5.doe.state.nj.us/events/ or by calling the Office of the State Board of 

Education at 609-376-9071. There is a two-week timeframe to register to testify on the revised 

Standards. Registration to testify at any of the three hearings will open on March 27, 2023, and 

close at 12:00 P.M., Noon, on April 10, 2023. Please contact the Office of the State Board of 

Education at 609-376-9071 for questions. 

Southern Region 

Camden County College 

Connector Building 

Room 105, Civic Hall 

200 College Drive 

Blackwood, NJ 08012  

Thursday, April 13, 2023 

11:00 A.M. — 1:00 P.M. 

Northern Region 

Warren County Technical School 

The Theater 

https://homeroom5.doe.state.nj.us/events/
https://homeroom5.doe.state.nj.us/events/


1500 Route 57 

Washington, NJ 07882 

Monday, April 24, 2023 

6:00 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. 

Central Region 

New Jersey Department of Education  

Judge Robert L. Carter Building 

First Floor Conference Room 

100 River View Plaza 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0500 

Wednesday, May 3, 2023 

2:00 P.M. – 4:00 P.M. 
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